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In-Person Absentee Voting for Feb. 18th Election

January 27, 2020-February 16, 2020 ? IN-PERSON ABSENTEE VOTING BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. The Clerk will be
conducting in-person absentee voting at the Town Hall by appointment only for the February 18, 2020 Non-Partisan Spring Primary
Election. Call (715) 556-5034 to schedule an appointment.
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